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 Key Dates 

Thurs 10th Oct  Joint Barnes Farm Book Fair at Infants 

- 16th Oct 

Fri 18th Oct Harvest Assembly (donations to 

Chelmsford Foodbank welcome) 

21st – 25th Oct 3PR Week (mornings) 

Weds 23rd Oct Flu Vaccinations 

Fri 25th Oct Healthy Schools Morning 

Mon 4th Nov Non-Pupil Day 2 

7th-9th Nov Individual/Family Photographs 

Fri 15TH Nov Non-uniform day (Children in Need) 

Mon 25th Nov Last week of clubs 

Weds 27th Nov PTA 2019 Re-launch 9am + 7pm 

Non-Pupil Days 
2019-2020 

 3rd Sept  2019 4th Nov 2019 6th Jan 2020 

 24th Feb 2020  22nd May 2020 

Bank Holiday change – 4th May 2020 now 8th May 2020 

2020-2021 

 2nd Sept 2020 23rd Oct 2020 4th Jan 2021  

 22nd Feb 2021 28th May 2021 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Barnes Farm Junior School 

NEWSLETTER 
No 6 Thurs 10th Oct 2019  Attendance 

97.6% 

Summer Menu Week 1 beginning 14th Oct 2019  

Stars of the Week 

4th October 2019 

 Autumn Term 2019  

 Y6 Max Mathie 

 Maisy Brooksbank 

 Grace McKenna 

Y5 Harry Green 

 Megan Walden 

 Ruby Brown 

Y4 Daniel Oriol 

 Jacob Bowling 

 Emilia Chandler 

Y3 Elizabeth Robertson 

 Pearl Fleming 

 Emma Carr 

 

Y6 pupils developed 
this brilliant buzzer 

game to test historical 

knowledge 

http://www.barnesfarmjuniors.co.uk/website/school-meals/32869
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School Games Update 
 

Cross Country Success 
 

We took over 40 children (boys and girls) from Y3-Y6 to the Chelmsford 
cross-country competition at Melbourne Park on Monday 7th October. With 
over 100 children in each race, the children competed exceptionally well. 
A number of children got into the top 20 with our best being a 4th place 

finish. Our Y6 Boys team finished 2nd overall out of over 20 schools. There 
was also fantastic support from parents too. Thank you to Mrs Vickers and 

Miss Cavanagh for their guidance and coaching on the day; exemplary behaviour was 
modelled by the children too. 

 

Harvest Festival – Donations Arriving in School! 
 
It’s that time of year again 
when we turn our attention to 
celebrating the tradition that 
is Harvest Festival. 
 
As in previous years, we are 
celebrating a cause very close 
to home with the Chelmsford 
FoodBank.  
 
We will be holding a special 
assembly for the children on 
Friday 18th October and would 
love to receive any donations 
from the list here. 
 
Please bring items in over the 
next week into the Junior 
Office and we will ensure 
they get delivered to help the 
most vulnerable families in 
the Chelmsford area. 
 
Many thanks in advance! 
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Joint Barnes Farm Book Fair – Open NOW! 
 

Both Barnes Farm Schools are holding a joint book fair (situated in the 
Infant school) between Thursday 10th October and Wednesday 16th 

October from 3:15pm-3:45pm every day. 
There is a wide selection of quality books to choose from and a 

percentage of the cash spent goes back to both schools. 
Please come and browse! 

 
 
 

Aldi Sticker Chart 
 

Thank you to all of the parents 
and children that have sent in 

stickers for our Tokyo 2020 
poster.  We are overwhelmed with how many we have 

collected.  As you can see – we are very close to finishing 
our first poster.  There are about 30 left to 

collect.  Please bring in any stickers that you have at 
home.  We will start another poster if necessary.  Once 
the poster is complete – we send it off and will receive 
some sports equipment and a chance to win £20,000. 

Aldi will continue to give out stickers until 3rd Nov.  Our 
aim is to try and fill another poster and send them both 

off before the 10th November (after half term.) 
 
 

Weekly Cups Won so far this term   Reading Challenge Winners 
 

 
 

 
Y5 Ancient Egypt Artwork 
 
Y5 have been busy creating some fantastic 

artwork based on the deathmasks they have 
observed. All three classes have demonstrated a 
keen eye for detail through careful observation. 

Well done! 

Week 1 4W – 78% 

Week 2 3S – 79% 

Week 3 3S – 79% 

Week 4 4W – 81% 

Griffin 1 

Phoenix 1 

Pegasus 1 

Dragon 1 


